OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR

Professor S Bruce Dowton
MB BS MD FACMG FRACP
Vice-Chancellor and President



19 January 2018

Chief Executive Business Council of Australia Level 42/120 Collins Street Melbourne, VIC 3000

Email: futureproof@nousgroup.com.au

Dear Ms Westacott,

Future-Proof: Protecting Australians through Education and Skills Feedback from Macquarie University

Thank you for the opportunity to make the attached submission in response to *Future-Proof: Protecting Australians through Education and Skills*. We acknowledge the work that the Business Council is doing in this area and look forward to taking part in the consultation process that the Nous Group will be running in the near future.

Sincerely/

S. Bruce Dowton MD